
From: Borak, Mary Jo 
Sent: 6/4/2013 4:55:01 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Meeting Request 

Hi Laura 

Would 4PM work for you tomorrow? 

Please let me know and thanks 

Mary Jo 

Mary Jo Borak 

Supervisor 

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commisssion 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

415 703-1333 

bor@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 1:06 PM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo 
Subject: RE: Meeting request 

Thanks for letting me know! How about this Wednesday afternoon sometime? 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


From: Borak, Mary Jo fmailto:marvio.borak@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 11:28 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Meeting request 

Hi Laura 

Just checking on your availability for a meeting. I am not going to the East Coast so am 
available June 3-12 and then June 17-21. Please let me know what works for you. 

Best 

Mary Jo 

Mary Jo Borak 

Supervisor 

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commisssion 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

415 703-1333 

bor@cpuc.ca.qov 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.coml 
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2013 5:18 PM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo 
Subject: Re: Meeting request 

Thanks Mary Jo! Ill circle back in early June. 
Have a good weekend. 

SB GT&S 0263097 



From: Borak, Mary Jo fmailto:marvio.borak@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2013 04:58 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Meeting request 

Hi Laura 

I would be more than happy to meet with you and discuss PG&E's ROW management 
program. Why don't you get back to me following your vacation next week. I am trying to 
schedule a brief trip to the east coast, without much success to date. I should have a better idea 
of that timing after next week. I usually have bandwidth in my calendar so scheduling 
shouldn't be a problem, once 1 know when I will be in and out of the office. 

Best 

Mary Jo 

Mary Jo Borak 

Supervisor 

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commisssion 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

415 703-1333 

bor@cpuc.ca.qov 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2013 2:09 PM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo 
Subject: Meeting request 

SB GT&S 0263098 



Hi Mary Jo -

I haven't had an opportunity do anything other than say hi to you in passing since I joined 
PG&E, but I'd really like to schedule some time with you in the next couple weeks. 
Specifically, I'd like to bring you up to speed on our right of way management program and 
how we see that evolving. I have been talking with Liza Malashenko and others in SED, but 
I'd also like to make you aware of how we currently intend to handle some customer issues. 

I'm out next week (I hope!) but was wondering if you might have some time that first or 
second week in June? 

Look forward to having a chance to catch up. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0263099 
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